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With the exception of i. above and observers there will 
be no other temporary access to the meeting site. 

Access for delegation rental car drivers will be 
determined by the TransPort Working Group. 

b. Meeting/Hospitality Sites: 

For all sites other than the main meeting site, access 
passes in addition  to ID badges/pins will be required. 
Each such site will recuire a separate non-nominative 
access pass indicating site. 

The number of meeting sites access passes is 
predicated on the nature cf the meeting site 
arrancements, includinc the number of aides to ' 
acccmmany the Heads/ Ministers. 

c. Social Functions: 

Attendance at social functions will be by invitation 
only. Admittance to the function will require 
presentation of an invitation to be verified by SMO 
Site Manager/staff (using a master list). Invitees who 
are not participants in the Summit would not be issued 
/D badges or access passes. 

d. Delegation Hotels: 

A Temporary Hotel Access pass will be issued to a 
person requiring access to a delegation hotel. This 
person shall be sponsored by a Delegation member or 
SMO, will fill out an accreditation form, will be 
photographed and will surrender an ampropriate piece of 
identification before receiving the Temporary access 
pass. The idéntification will be retrieved by the 
holder upon return of the pass to an Accreditation 
Officer in the SMO Hotel Site Office. 


